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At the AGM the President honoured Bev Turner with                 
the Life Membership Award for the  

Waikato Ostomy Society Inc.  
He acknowledged Bev’s services to the Society as 

President for 2 years, as Secretary for 7 years and as a  
Committee Member for 9 years. 

Pat & Phil Rogers presented Bev with a bunch of flowers. 
 

The President also presented Helena MacDonald with an 
award acknowledging her contribution to the Ostomy Society. 

 

 

 

 

CHECK WITH YOUR AIRLINES (xGoogle) 

All Stoma products are considered medical essentials, so you are allowed to take them as an additional 

clear plastic bag of liquids through security. Most airlines also offer extra luggage weight allowance of 

around 5kg, for free; you just have to call 'Special Assistance' at least 48hrs in advance. Jan 7, 2015 
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Congratulations to Bev Turner for 

a richly deserved award. 

Senior Moment 

My apologies, I had a Senior Moment with the 

last Newsletter and repeated a couple of jokes. 

My excuse is my manufactured date of 1949 

 

 

The AGM was held on Sunday the 31/3/2019. The 
turnout of members was 19 only. It was confirmed 

that the $20 subscription will remain the same.  
Your Invoice will be emailed or posted to you as 

soon as possible....... 

Hall Hire the meetings will continue 
to be held at St Stephens Church 

Hall. 
The dates are as follows:- 

May 26th 2019,  
July 28th 2019,  

September 29th 2019,  
November 24th 2019. 

Please note these dates 

The Waikato Ostomy Society is hosting:- 

The Ostomy NZ Education, Support and Training Conference 

 

mailto:bandsgordon@xtra.co.nz
http://www.ostomywaikato.org.nz/

